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April 25, 2025 
 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-36 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

MOBILE HARBOR, ALABAMA 
65TH ANNUAL DAUPHIN ISLAND RACE 

 
  
 Notice is given to mariners that the 65th Annual Dauphin Island Race will be held in 

Mobile Bay from 9:20 am – 5:00 pm on Saturday, April 26th, 2025.  Approximately 100 
participants will maneuver sailboats on a course starting north of the Theodore Navy Channel 
transiting southwestward around Gaillard Island, then southeast across the Mobile Ship 
Channel near Channel Marker 50, then southwest toward Channel Marker 37, ending in the 
vicinity of Dauphin Island.  

 
The race committee can be contacted on VHF Channel 68 during the event. 
 
Mariners are urged to transit with extreme caution while in the vicinity of this event. 
 
For further information, please contact the Sector Mobile Command Center at 

(833)- 662-8724. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        ______________________ 
        For: Herbert M. Bullock, P.E. 
                 Chief, Navigation Section 
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